
June 2021 Hours
Aloha, open for walk-in visits

Monday-Wednesday & Friday, 12:00-3:30pm
Closed Thursdays and weekends

Masks required to enter and must be worn at all times
Contact information required prior to entry
No more than 4 visitors into the center at a time 
If other are waiting to enter, visits will be limited to 30 minutes
Scheduled appointments will take priority over walk-ins

If you are interested in visiting earlier or want to reserve a specific time,
please send an email to dpreza@pulamalanai.com to inquire for an

appointment, and we will do our best to accommodate you.
 

Mahalo and see you soon!


